TRANSMITTAL
FINAL
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT
for the
LA QUINTA PENINSULAR BIGHORN SHEEP BARRIER

Date: April 12, 2019
To: Commenting Agencies/Parties
From: John D. Criste, AICP, Consulting Planner ;/.DC_

Subject:  Final EIR/Response To Comments on the Draft EIR (SCH No. 2016021102) Prepared
for Coachella Valley Conservation Commission, Palm Desert, California

Thank you for taking the time to review the above referenced EIR. Enclosed please find a copy of the
Final Environmental Impact Report/Response to Comments (FEIR) for this project. The Final EIR
includes your verbatim comments and responses to same. Your correspondence and those of other
agencies/parties are included in Section III.

A Public Meeting by the Coachella Valley Conservation Commission on this matter is scheduled for 9:30
AM on Friday, April 26, 2019 at La Quinta City Council Chamber located at 78-495 Calle Tampico, La
Quinta, CA 92253.

The proposed project and Draft/Final EIR, as well as public comments, will be considered at that time. As
appropriate, the Commission may certify, continue or reject the EIR.

If you have any questions or wish to provide further comment, please contact John Criste, Planning
Consultant, (760) 341-4800 or Katie Barrows, Director of Energy and Environmental Resources,
Coachella Valley Association of Governments (760) 346-1127 x 117.

Thank You!
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